
You Are The Missing Piece In Public Contracting Equity

Join the North Carolina Department of Administration’s HUB Office and Griffin & Strong, 
P.C. for  a series of public hearings to receive comments from the business community, 

organizations, advocates, and the general public about public contracting policies,  
procedures and contract opportunities for North Carolina's small and diverse businesses.

Join Us to Provide Your Feedback on How The State Can Improve 

Contracting with Diverse Firms. 

6:00PM-7:30PM
Wake Technical 

Community College
Southern Wake 

Campus
9101 Fayetteville Road, 

Raleigh, NC, 27603

September 30th, 
2019

Greensboro, NC

6:00PM-7:30PM
Greensboro Coliseum 
Special Events Center

Meeting Room 3
1921 West Gate City 

Blvd.
Greensboro, NC 27403

5:30PM-7:30PM
Government Center –

Room 267
600 East Fourth Street
Charlotte, NC 28202

6:00PM-7:30PM
Sheppard Memorial 

Library 
Meeting Room A
530 Evans Street

Greenville, NC 27835

October 2nd, 
2019

Greenville, NC

Register today via Eventbrite. Registration is encouraged by not required for attendance.
For questions or concerns, contact Sterling@gspclaw.com or (678-364-2962 ext. 104)

Free Parking is available for all meetings except Charlotte. Meetings are presided over by Griffin & Strong, P.C., not HUB. 
Everything said will be a part of the public record and all comments will be recorded and potentially used as evidence for 

the 2020 Disparity Study. 

October 1st 
2019. 

Raleigh, NC

October 2nd, 
2019. 

Charlotte, NC

https://northcarolinadisparitystudyinfomtg.eventbrite.com/
mailto:Sterling@gspclaw.com

